
     

We will be closed on Friday, July 4, 

2025, in observance of 

Independence Day.  

  

We will resume regular hours on  

Saturday, July 5th 8:00 am. 

      

If you have an emergency, please call 911 or 

go to the nearest emergency room. For 

nonurgent medical matters, please call   

619-779-7900 for after-hours healthcare.  


